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                  Prayer



We are One as we walk in the footsteps of Jesus

We thank you Lord for our caring friends, families and 
teachers who are always welcomed at St Thomas More.

We pray that through our actions we show respect and 
a deep care for each other and for the sacredness of 

the hills, where we grow and learn.  



We are One as we walk in the footsteps of Jesus

We pray that our school continues to be a place of great 
discovery, adventure and creativity. Guide us to have the 
courage to rise up and embrace challenges in all we do.

We pray that we will be understanding and compassionate 
like Jesus, so that through our actions of kindness, fairness 
and justice, we truly live out our motto of ‘We are one’ at 
St Thomas More.
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                Welcome
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Agenda:
● Science of Learning - Cognitive Load Theory (Ms Danielle 

George)
● Routines and Behaviour Curriculum
● 2025 Junior classes and Teachers (Mr Declan McDermott)
● 2025 Prep transition days 
● Parent Involvement (SAC and Parents and Friends)



Model of Learning

Sensory 
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Learning is a change in long-term memory.

Teach Well - adapted from Willingham 2017

11 - 72 
times



Routines

Knowledge Society, Classroom Mastery

This year our school has introduced a number of routines 
across our school to great success.

- Teacher Cue to Start
- Classroom Entry and Exit
- School Movement Routine



STM Satchel

Each child receives a STM 
satchel.

These are used as an 
organisational tool between 
home and school.
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Foundation / Year One
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Year Two
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Year Three
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2025 Prep Transition Sessions
Thursday 31st of October - 9:30am-10:30am (PnF morning 
tea)
Thursday 14th of November - 10:00am-11:00am
Thursday 28th of November - 9:30am - 10:30am

                               



                     MACSEYE (OSHC)

MACSEYE - Melbourne Archdiocese Catholic Schools Early 
Years Education will be taking over our school Before and 
After School Care program from April 2025 (Term 2). 

Please do not share this information at this stage as MACS 
will work with our current provider to transition. More 
information will be discussed at the School Advisory Council 
and shared in the newsletter during November. 
                               



                     School Communication

                               



                     School Uniform

More information will follow in coming weeks about the 
uniform for 2025! 

Please note, there will not be a change to our current uniform, 
however we are moving to a more flexible uniform approach.

More to come….
                               



              Parent Involvement at STM

School Advisory Council - Meet 5-6 times per year and acts as 
a body to advise the Principal.

Parents and Friends Association - 
                               


